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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Wiggly Worms. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

97% 90% 89% 88% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Pink class. 
Pink Purple Yellow Blue Orange 

94% 86% 82% 90% 87% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppy Appeal  

£95.85 was collected for The Royal British Legion. Thank you for helping with this 

Appeal. 

 

 

Dates 

Pantomime -3rd Dec.                 

Christmas Dinner (for Children on School Dinners) – 9th Dec. 

Christmas Fair – 16th Dec.                              

Christmas Entertainer – 18th Dec.  
 

Thank you from ‘Freedom’. 

Please take a look at the letter on the reverse side of this Newsletter. After the 

Foundation 1 & 2 Harvest collection all collected food items were given to Freedom 

towards their foodbank. The letter is a thank you for your contributions. 

Concerts and Carol singing. 

Tuesday 3rd 9:30am/1:30pm and Wednesday 4th December 9:30am/1:30pm – 

Foundation Concerts 

Children will be able to go home straight after the pm concerts in FS2. 

Wednesday 11th 9:30am/1:30pm and Thursday 12th December 9:30am – Year 1 and 2 

Carol Singing Concert. Tickets will cost £1 each and will be on sale from 2nd December. Two 

tickets per family will be allocated, if more tickets are required you will be able to put your 

name on a waiting list. 

Tickets will be sold under the shelter, next to the kitchens and Yellow class, from 8:30am. 

Tickets will be sold  

Pantomime 

Year 1 and 2 will be going to see the Pantomime Cinderella at Mansfield Palace 

Theatre on Tuesday 3rd December. The children will be returning to school during 

the afternoon and will have their sandwich lunch on their return. Children who have 

attended the Pantomime can be collected after 2:30pm from their classrooms.  

If your child is not going to the Pantomime they will need to be registered in class as 

usual but will be working in another classroom during the day. 
 


